


resembles The Oyster Shed

With these appropriate restrictions, we hope the venue will be an asset to the local
community and we are hoping to enjoy spending time there. We have been watching the
construction with great interest and are optimistic that it can be enjoyed without disturbing
the surrounding residents.

Kind regards,

James and Gwen
 High Timber Street, London EC4V 3PN




